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At Luther Park, we are following the guidelines and recommendations that are defined by the State of Minnesota, the State of Wisconsin, Burnett County Public Health, the American Camp Association, and the Center for Disease Control. It is required that staff and guests wear masks while in all buildings, except for their direct sleeping space, and maintain a 6' distancing until family/living status is determined. It is required that staff and guests wash/sanitize hands often, and especially before touching supplies, going through the food line and eating food. Staff and guests shall follow sanitizing protocol of private and public spaces determined by the camp. Monitoring health and quarantining if feeling sick will be required by each staff and guest. Staff will be not only be self-monitoring but will also be doing twice daily check ins with a designated staff member that will deal with health related issues. Symptoms of illness include: cough, loss of taste/smell, shortness of breath, sore throat, fatigue, body aches, diarrhea, vomiting or nausea, chills, shaking with chills, or muscle aches. 
